
Open  

Morning  
Ancaster CofE Primary 

Friday 1st November  

9.30am – 11.30am  

 

Whether your child is already at school with us or 

hoping to join us next September, why not come 

along to our Open Morning? You can:  
 

 Take an informative tour of the school  

from our pupils  

 Join in with learning in each class 

 Use the new iPads  

 Talk to the staff and pupils  

 Share in our celebration assembly  

 Have coffee and cake with our volunteers  

 Ask all the questions you want any answers to. 

There will be lots of information available including our 

school brochure, admission packs and examples of school 

newsletters which keep you up to date throughout a 

school year. 

Ancaster CofE Primary School has been identified as a Top Performing and 
Improving Primary School! 


